
 
 
 
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

SOUTHWEST DRINKING WATER OPERATIONS 
PO Box 47823 Olympia, Washington 98504-7823 

TDD Relay 1-800-833-6388 
 
 
November 23, 2016 
 
 
 
Kimberly Gubbe 
Keanland Park 
921 Lakeridge Way Southwest, Suite 301 
Olympia, Washington  98502 
 
Subject: Keanland Park Water System, ID #AD179G, Thurston County;  

Rescinding of Boil Water Advisory 
 
Dear Kimberly Gubbe: 
 
Effective immediately, the Boil Water Advisory issued by the State Department of Health, 
Office of Drinking Water (ODW) on November 12, 2016, is rescinded.  Five water samples 
collected on November 21, 2016, and five water samples collected on November 22, 2016, had 
satisfactory results. The Microscopic Particulate Analysis test results reported as not significant. 
 
We recommend that copies of this letter be promptly distributed to the residential and 
nonresidential users of this water system.  We also recommend that copies of this notice be 
posted at any public places such as bulletin boards and restrooms. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kay Rottell, P.E. 
Office of Drinking Water, Assistant Regional Manager 
 
cc: Thurston County Health Department 
 
 




